
 

Business Managers Report for June 2025 
 

Members available for work: Plumbers-0, Fitters-4, Apprentices-5, HVAC-1                                        

Members Traveled Out- 34   

      The month of May we had 53 call outs, we are excited to announce that Mckinstry Mechanical will 

become signatory with Local 142, Mckinstry has been awarded the Texas Bio project with Skanska, 

which is a build out from the ground up of a 4-story lab building. They will also be bidding other 

projects throughout our jurisdiction, as well as starting up a service division soon. We are excited to 

partner up with Mckinstry while we continue to increase our market share.  

    The $1.56 an hour savings deduction will remain on your weekly paycheck moving forward, 

Soarion Federal Credit Union has changed its policy regarding these deposits, and they are no longer 

able to service these accounts. Your accounts can remain active if you choose to, but the savings 

deductions will no longer be sent. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   

     We are currently at 1446 members. The JATC will be doing interviews to add apprentices to the 

upcoming school year this month. The work outlook continues to look good, so more apprentices are 

needed to help keep up with our projected growth.  

     We will be having a Special Call meeting on Monday June 23rd, from 5:00 pm to 7:30 pm at 
Local 142 Union Hall, 3630 Belgium lane. We will discuss and VOTE on the proposed 3-year 
contract.   

  Please keep up on your deaths, the 142 website is working for paying dues and deaths online 

again, if you want to know how to use that feature check out the instructions on the www.local142 

website, you can still drop a check in the mail or call to make a payment, there is quite a few 

members owing over 3 months deaths and we are not taking in enough to cover the monthly 

premium.  

 

 Fraternally,  

Trino Baltazar 
 Business Manager 

http://www.local142/

